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From: Gierczak, Magdalena
To: mark.kemp@crowley.com; jose.santiago@crowley.com; 
cc: Tripp, Anthony; 
Subject: (Archived w/ Attachments) RE: Crowley Liner Services Inc - Handler ID: FL0000360560
Date: Tuesday, October 02, 2012 12:38:58 PM
Attachments: 8700-12FL instructions.pdf 


8700-12FL.pdf 


Hi Guys,
Attached is a form 8700-12FL and instructions on how to properly complete it in order to 
update your facility’s information.  I’m cc-ing Tony Tripp on this e-mail (his contact 
information is below) as well, as he’s the one who can guide you more accurately as to 
what needs to be submitted and where in order to expand and update your facility’s 
operations. 
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us.
 
Thank you, 
Maddie Gierczak
 
Magdalena Gierczak, MS 
Environmental Specialist  III
Magdalena.Gierczak@dep.state.fl.us
Florida Department of Environmental Protection  
400 North Congress Avenue, Suite 200  
West Palm Beach, FL 33401  
Phone:   (561) 681-6718 
Fax:      (561) 681-6770
 
 
 
 
 
Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the 
department by clicking on this link. DEP Customer Survey.
From: Gierczak, Magdalena  
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2012 11:58 AM 
To: Tripp, Anthony 
Subject: RE: Crowley Liner Services Inc - Handler ID: FL0000360560
 
Thank you. I’ll proceed accordingly.
 


From: Tripp, Anthony  
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2012 10:39 AM 
To: Graves, Aprilia; Gierczak, Magdalena 
Cc: Rainey, Julie C.; Ashwood, Janet; Horlick, Susan 
Subject: RE: Crowley Liner Services Inc - Handler ID: FL0000360560
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This attachment is now a shortcut and requires that you open the message first before opening the attachment.




This attachment is now a shortcut and requires that you open the message first before opening the attachment.






 
Hello Maddie,
 
You are correct.  They do need to notify us prior to such changes.  They are also subject to the 
requirements of 62-730.182(3)-(8), F.A.C., regarding potential substantial modifications requirements.
 
I have not received any notifications to date.
 
Thanks.
 
Anthony R. Tripp, Ph.D., P.E.
Professional Engineer III
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section
(850) 245-8766





